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Chair’s Monthly Report
May 2022 to June 2022

Communicated with Director Designate and Parent Engagement Coordinator regarding
various items.

Communicated with CPIC Executive Members.

Communicated with CPIC members.

Monitored social media and engaged when appropriate.

Attended Alyson Schafer on May 19, 2022.

Attended OAPCE Conference on May 28, 2022.

Awarded St. John Henry Newman Catholic Secondary School CSPC the $100 Gift Card.
Held Executive Officers Subcommittee meeting June 9, 2022.

Met with ICT Staff at CEC on June 14, 2022 to test and prepare for hybrid meeting.
Reviewed TCDSB Board Agendas.

Reviewed May draft Minutes

Prepared items for June Agenda.



